
BACONG PILIPINAS 

7F, No. 30 EU State Tower 
LOCKHEED FEDERAL SECURITY AGENCY, INC. 

Dear Sir/Madame: 

TECHNICAL EDUCATION AND SKILLS DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

Quezon Avenue, Quezon City 

Ropubllc of tho Philippinos 

NOTICE TO PROCEED 

Notice is hereby given to Lockheed Federal Security Agency, Inc. that work may 
commence on 1 February 2025 for the Provision of Security Services Requirements 
for TESDA Complex for FY 2025. 

Upon receipt of this notice, you are responsible for performing the services under the 
terms and conditions of the Agreement and in accordance with the Implementation 
Schedule. 

Very truly yours, 

You are hereby required to submit the Comprehensive Security Plan within thirty (30) 
calendar days from receipt of this notice which shall be subject for review and 
approval of TESDA. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this notice by filling up the spaces provided below. 
Keep one copy and return the other to the Technical Education and Skills 
Development Authority (TESDA). 

JOSÉ FRAMCISCO "KÍKo" B. BENITEZ 
Secretary/Director General, TESDA 7 X 

l acknowledge receipt of this Notice on 

Signature: 

Name of the Representative of the Bidder: 

www.tesda.gov.ph , contactcenter@lesda. gov.ph 

Januaet 

East Service Road, South Luzon Expressway (SLEX), Fort Bonifacio, Taguig City 1630 
Land Line. (+632) 8888-5641 to 46 CP Number: (+63) 917-4794370 (text only) Telelax No (+632) 8893-2454 
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TESDA, 
Lingap ay Maaasahan 
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